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We’re enjoying the summer sunshine, and we hope you are, too! Plenty of 
exciting things are happening at Hands of Heartland, and we can’t wait 
to see you at one of our friendly locations!

Upcoming Event

Lincoln’s Open 
House & Ribbon 
Cutting Ceremony

We’re so excited to celebrate our Lincoln area 
office, which is already doing fantastic work! 

The Lincoln Open House/Ribbon Cutting event will be held on 
July 21st from 2:00 pm to 6:00 pm at 7501 O Street, suite 105.

Opportunities

Supported Employment
Our Supported Employment program is one of the 
most important services we offer here at HoH. This 
program is designed to help the individuals we 
work with achieve a rewarding, fulfilling life through 
community employment opportunities. Thank you to 
Trey and his family for providing us with these lovely 
testimonials!

The people we serve in West Point showed some 
pride in their location by planting flowers to 

decorate the front entrance.

I really love my work and am proud 
to be working. 
- Trey (person receiving services)

We are thrilled to see the pride and 
confidence that Trey has gained with 
Supported Employment services through 
Hands of Heartland. We couldn’t be more 
proud of him and can’t say enough how 
thankful we are for all of you that made it 
happen.”
— Chuck and Frannie (Guardians)
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Celebrating
June Birthdays
KAREN K (6/1)
ANDREW W (6/1)
RYAN M (6/2)
ASHLY S (6/2)
JULIEN A (6/3)
TAMMY M (6/3)
YUSSUF O (6/6)
DANMESHA W (6/6)
GINA A (6/7)
HOWARD D (6/7)

ZACHARY B (6/8)
BRITTNEY K (6/8)
CECILIA O (6/8)
JEFFREY W (6/8)
RUSSELL W (6/10)
ROSEMARY N (6/15)
MIKE R (6/15)
JERRIKA B (6/16)
KEITH H (6/17)
DARLENE L (6/17)

ALFONZO B (6/18)
ALLISON P (6/18)
ARIEL D (6/19)
MIKE H (6/19)
JANA (6/20)
VERONICA P (6/20)
LARONN S (6/20)
HOLLY W (6/20)
MARK F (6/22)
JOYCE K (6/23)

SHAVON M (6/23)
ALTHEA A (6/24)
ANSON A (6/25)
LINDA B (6/25)
ROBERT P (6/26)
THOMAS T (6/26)
MASON M (6/28)
PAUL W (6/30)

Honoring
June Anniversaries!
ESSENMAN A (1 YEAR)
ANNDREW B (1 YEAR)
TIFFANY B (1 YEAR)
ELISABETH C (1 YEAR)
SUSAN H (1 YEAR)
BOUBACAR I (1 YEAR)
JENNIFER M ( 1 YEAR)

HOLLY W (1 YEAR)
PAUL W (1 YEAR)
BRETT C (2 YEARS)
KRISTINA W (3 YEARS)
ELLA R (4 YEARS)
TIFFANY V (4 YEARS)
THERESA S (17 YEARS)

Share your content ideas with Jessica Lode 
at Jlode@handsofheartland.com

Share feedback
We’d love to hear from you!

Employee spotlight Congratulations to Cindy Tieken 
 in West Point!
We might be biased, but we think we’ve got the best team 
around! Each month we take a moment to highlight one of 
our fantastic team members, and this month, we’re lifting 
up Cindy Tieken, who works in our West Point area office!
 
Cindy is an awesome example of a team player, and is 
always willing to help where needed. She has created 
many valuable relationships in the West Point community. 
What we love so much about Cindy is how creative she is, 
and it’s so fun to watch the way she enjoys using her skills 
daily at Hands of Heartland! Way to go, Cindy! We’re so 
happy you’re part of our team!

Want to nominate someone for Team Member of the 
Month?

If you’d like to nominate a team member, please email
TMR@handsofheartland.com

Community Outreach

Giving Back to our Local Law
Enforcement

A group from our West Point and Grand Island locations 
delivered “appreciation bags” to local law enforcement in 
the area. These bags contained pens, treats, drinks, and 
thank you cards. We’re so proud of your hard work and 
efforts to thank our friends in law enforcement!
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